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April 15, 2008 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
EQUIPMENT APPROVAL SERVICES 
PO Box 358315 
Pittsburgh, PA   15251-5315 
 
Re:  Request for Class II Permissive Change 
 
Enclosed is an application and exhibits for a Class II Permissive Change of wireless intercom 
transmitter Model JLFTIU1, which is manufactured by The Chamberlain Group Inc. 
 The original Date of Grant JLFTIU1 was June 14, 2006. 
 
 The transmitter referenced in the original test report as model OTIU, is identical to the Wireless 
Interface unit JLFTIU1.  Both the model number and the FCC identifier are molded into the plastic 
case bottom. 
 
We have made a minor circuit board change which is not related to the RF circuit. The new schematic 
is dated 3-31-08, Rev. F.  Enclosed are the standard attachments along with the new report data from 
ULEMC.  
 
Also, please apply the Confidentiality Request of the original submission to this application. Please 
include the schematic, block diagram, and theory of operation as part of the confidentiality request. 
 
We would appreciate your prompt attention to the submittal. 
 
Sincerely, 
THE CHAMBERLAIN GROUP, INC. 

 
Barbara Kelkhoff 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 


